
Advanced Directive Policy

It is the policy of the Ambulatory Surgery Center to make every effort to revive a patient 
should the need arise. Please advise the staff during your Pre-Admission process of any 
concerns you may have, or Advance Directives that you have on file.

Should an Advance Directive include DNR (Do Not Resuscitate), the DNR will be temporarily 
suspended for the purposes of care in the ASC. The patient will be transferred to an acute 
care hospital and the DNR may be resumed following discharge from the ASC.
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